From: atilana martin ([
Sent: 22 September 2016 12:02

To: [ O o=y, Elaine
Subject: Objection to British Museum security facility

From 1st, 2nd and 3rd floor, 45 Great Russell St.

We would like to join you in opposition to the security building in front of our property, outside the
main entrance of the British Museum.

We completely agree with your point of view.

Please let us know what we can do.

Best regards,

Fabio Liotti and Carmen Martin



